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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Removal of Motor Vehicles from Catalan Bay Car Park 
 

In order to allow a contractor to undertake essential cleaning throughout all parking areas 

at Catalan Bay Car Park ahead of the Easter Break, parking restrictions signs were placed 

by the RGP on Friday 31st March 2017 prohibiting parking as from Wednesday 5th April 

2017 at 09:00, until further notice. 

 

HM GoG would therefore like to remind vehicle owners that all vehicles must be removed 

from such car parking areas by the above captioned date. 

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for 

any inconvenience that these works may cause. 

 


